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GAMBIA REVENUE AUTHORITY 
 

 

COMPETENT STAFF SOUGHT 
 

EXCELLENT OPPORTUNITY TO BE PART OF A GREAT 

TEAM AND TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
 

The Gambia Revenue Authority (GRA) is inviting applications from suitably qualified 

Gambians to fill the following vacancies at the Human Resources & Administration 

Department (HRAD): 

 

Position Grade No. of Vacancy 

Facility Management Officer 5 1 (one) 

Transport Officer 5 1 (one) 

Transport Sub-Officer I (Driver Mechanic) 6 1 (one) 

Health & Safety Assistant 7 1 (one) 

 

If you believe you fit the vacancy, collect an Application Form and a copy of the Job 

Description from the GRA Records Office in Banjul. The completed Application Form 

with a covering letter and photocopies of relevant certificates, supporting documents 

and a detailed CV/Resume should then be deposited at the address below. Any 

submission without the requisite attachments will not be considered. All applications 

should be addressed to:  

 

Commissioner General 

Gambia Revenue Authority 

Revenue House 

78-79 Liberation Avenue 

BANJUL. 

 

The remuneration for the position is very attractive and competitive. The GRA 

therefore reserves the right to recruit the person with the requisite competence and 

qualification. 

 

The application indicating the post applied for, should be deposited in the Box provided 

at the Records Office on or before Friday 7th February 2024. Please note that only 

short-listed candidates will be contacted. Female candidates are particularly 

encouraged to apply. 

 

NB: Persons known to have canvassed for the position will be disqualified. GRA 

prides itself as an equal opportunity employer. 


